
FOC Mission: “To serve the Court and the families of Kent County to ensure children are supported, both financially and emotionally.” 
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JANUARY 2022 

 

TELL US HOW WE ARE DOING  

Have you interacted with us recently? If so, please give us some feedback and 
review our service. Let us know what we did right and how we can improve. Take 
our online survey: Click here.  

YOUR INPUT IS REQUESTED 

 
The Michigan Office of Child Support is working with a research team to interview 
parents who have a Michigan child support case – both those who pay child 
support and receive child support. They’ll be doing lived experience interviews 
Feb. 3rd – Feb. 7th, and they are compensating parents for their time and 
expertise: $25 gift card for a 30-minute interview. Click here: Are you involved in 
child support? We want to hear from you! (google.com) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• FOC Lobby is OPEN 

Monday—Friday                  

8:00 a.m.—4:30 p.m. 

• Call  Us 616-632-6888     

Monday—Friday                  

8:00 a.m.—4:30 p.m. 

• Email FOC.Mail@kentcountymi.gov  

• 2-way communication 

www.michigan.gov/michildsupport  

• Schedule an appointment 
https://kentcountyfoc.setmore.com/  

• 24/7 Case Access 

www.michigan.gov/michildsupport 

• Visit the website Friend of the 

Court - Kent County, Michigan 

(accesskent.com) 

• Mail: Kent County FOC, PO 

Box 351, Grand Rapids MI 

49501-0351.   

• Drop box and payment box on 

1st floor at 82 Ionia NW, Grand 

Rapids 49503.  
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